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MEMO 
 
Date:  March 4, 2020  
To: The Behavioral Health and Substance Use Disorders Clinically Responsible 

Service Providers   
From: Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network   
Re: Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network Accredited Provider 

Credentialing Alerts 
     
 
 
All accredited Behavioral Health or Substance Use Disorder providers are DWIHN 
delegates that are required to credential clinicians employed by your organization. As a 
DWIHN delegate you must ensure that written notice and an appeal process are 
provided when an adverse credentialing decision is made. In addition, notification of that 
event must be submitted to pihpcredentialing@dwihn.org a secure email. You will 
receive an email within 24 hours during the work week indicating receipt of the 
document. This process must be included in your Credentialing policy and it will be 
monitored by the Credentialing Unit. 
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